
 

 

January 1, 2019 
 
Dear Keystone First OB/GYN Provider, 

 
Keystone First is making the following changes to the Maternity Quality Enhancement Program (MQEP) 
for the 2019 program. 
 
The Quality Performance components will remain the same and consist of the following three HEDIS® 
based measures: 

o Frequency of Ongoing Prenatal Care: > 81% of expected visits 
o Prenatal Care in the First Trimester 
o Postpartum Care 

 
The Performance Component is the following measure: 

• Electronic Submission Incentive 
 
Complete program details are available in the updated MQEP manual.  The manual can be found on 
the Provider website (www.keystonefirstpa.com providersProgramsBright Start maternity 
programProvider information, resources and toolsMaternity Quality Enhancement Program 
 
Providers will be evaluated on these HEDIS® measures and performance component beginning in 
January 2019 according to the schedule in the table below: 
 

Payment Cycle Deliveries Claims Paid Through Payment Date 
1 20 6/30/2019 9/1/2019 
2 30 9/30/2019 12/1/2019 
3 40 12/31/2019 3/1/2020 
4 40 3/31/2020 6/1/2020 

 
 
Thank you for your participation in our network and your continued commitment to the care of our 
members. If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact your Provider Account 
Executive. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kim Beatty, Director Provider Network Management 
 
 


